From: a.atkinson@ugrad.unimelb.edu.au [SMTP:a.atkinson@ugrad.unimelb.edu.au]
Sent: Monday, August 21, 2000 2:53 PM

To: jsct@aph.gov.au

Subject:

Please read the attached document.
Yours Sincerely

Amy Atkinson
1 Stewart St
Brunswick
Victoria 3056
(03) 93877420

a.atkinson@ugrad.unimelb.edu.au

Dear Sir/Madam,

| believe that the Kyoto Protocol is extremely relevant to Australia’ s national interest
and therefore urge the Government of Australiato remain committed to it.
Considering our economic reliance on coal mining and other activities which emit
pollutants, we need to begin a process of structural change immediately. A gradual
movement away from these activities to others which are more ecologically and
economically sustainable must be begun to halt damage to the atmosphere and to
mitigate the effects on communities and individuals involved. A committment to this
protocol will ensure successive governments adhere to this process. High levels of
education in Australia suggest that we have a competitive advantage in the area of
research and development, and considering the environment we live in, the
development of renewable energy, such as solar, is pertinent.



